DUNSTON with COPPENHALL PARISH COUNCIL HAS A VACANCY FOR A PARISH CLERK/RESPONSIBLE FINACIAL OFFICER
           
Dunston with Coppenhall Parish Council is looking to employ a Parish Clerk/Responsible Financial Officer due to the retirement of the existing clerk on 30th June 2024.
The post is 3 hours per week (to be worked flexibly from home) and the successful candidate would be required to attend the bi-monthly parish council meetings. These alternate between Dunston village hall and Hyde Lea & Coppenhall village hall and all start at 7.30pm. 
The role involves the production of the agenda and minutes for the meetings and responding to all correspondence sent to the Parish Council. In addition to this, the clerk is the Responsible Financial Officer and is responsible for the administration of the council’s finances and compiling the annual accounts.
Previous experience with basic book keeping, minute taking and financial accounting would be ideal, as would basic IT skills. Salary in accordance with Local Government National pay scales.
The start date for this permanent role would provisionally be 1st July 2024. Training will be provided through the Staffordshire Parish Council’s Association, if necessary and the retiring clerk will be available for a short handover period.
If you are interested in this role, please submit your application or expression of interest to the Parish Council by email to dunstonpcclerk@yahoo.co.uk 

